
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2018 10:15 AM 
To: 'david.decourcybower@erm.com' 
Cc: SBoerst@mcmgrp.com; Goetz, Staci L; gkrause@choicecre.com; 

jmcdonald@two-rivers.org; gbuckley@two-rivers.org 
Subject: RE: Suettinger and Lot F Data Integrated into Hamilton Industries 

(Former)/Thermo Fisher Case 
 
Good morning David, 
 
I meant to copy you on the below email, so I apologize for missing you on the cc. After evaluation of the 
Phase I ESA and the Limited Phase II ESA consisting of soil borings and monitoring wells installed in the 
City right-of-way and City parking lot property surrounding the Suettinger property located at 1407 16th 
St, the DNR determined there was no source of chlorinated solvents on the Suettinger Property, so the 
chlorinated solvent contamination in groundwater was included into the open Hamilton Industries 
(Former) case. I am assuming with your discussions with the City, like you have with the other 
monitoring wells installed by the City on their Lot F property at 1401 E. River St, you will be able to get 
access to use these additional wells for monitoring.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Thanks, 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR  
Sent: Monday, May 7, 2018 11:02 AM 
To: gbuckley@two-rivers.org 
Cc: 'SBoerst@mcmgrp.com' <SBoerst@mcmgrp.com>; Goetz, Staci L <Staci.Goetz@foth.com>; 
gkrause@choicecre.com; 'jmcdonald@two-rivers.org' <jmcdonald@two-rivers.org> 
Subject: Suettinger and Lot F Data Integrated into Hamilton Industries (Former)/Thermo Fisher Case 
 
Hi Greg, 
 
I wanted to let you know the recent data provided for the sampling in the right-of-way and on the city-
owned property adjacent to the Suettinger property and the initial sampling from the City owned Lot F 
has all been integrated into the environmental repair (ERP) case for the Hamilton Industries 
(Former)/Thermo Fisher property; therefore, no new environmental cases were created. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
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We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 
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